Tel: 020 8800 9007 Email: admin@springfield.hackney.sch.uk

Executive Principal: Sian Davies Headteacher: Anna Case



Monday 12th December 2022

Dear Nursery Parents and Carers,

We can't believe that the Autumn Term is nearly over. We are so impressed with how well your child has settled into Nursery and how hard they have worked this term. Well done everybody.

To celebrate the end of term we would like to have a Nursery party on Thursday 15th December in the afternoon session. If your child usually attends the morning session, can you please bring them at 12.30pm instead. Please collect your child at the usual time at the end of the day. Your child can wear party clothing for the party.

We will put a list of food and drink needed for the party on our notice board outside of the classroom. Could you please let us know what you are able to kindly donate or make for the party by adding your name to the list. A gentle reminder that we are a nut free school. Thank you.

A big thank you for all of your help and support this term. All of the Nursery staff would like to wish you a Happy Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.

Kind Regards

Miss Angela, Miss Elezi and Miss Wendy